
 

Public Notice 
 

 

LOCAL PLANNING POLICY 

 

The City of Bayswater hereby gives notice that Council, at its Ordinary Council Meeting held on 28 June 

2022 resolved to adopt for public advertising the proposed modified Trees on Private Land and Street 

Verges Policy. 

 

Documents setting out and explaining the modified local planning policy are available between 8:30am 

and 4:30pm, Monday to Friday up to and including Monday 19 September 2022 at the City of Bayswater 

Civic Centre and Libraries and on the City's engagement website: engage.bayswater.wa.gov.au. 

 

Written submissions can be made to the Chief Executive Officer, City of Bayswater, PO Box 467, Morley, 

WA 6943, via email at mail@bayswater.wa.gov.au, or by filling out the electronic submission form on the 

City's engagement website on or before 4:30pm, Monday 19 September 2022. 

 

 

 
DES ABEL 

DIRECTOR 

COMMUNITY AND DEVELOPMENT 
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